
 

 

Minutes of the YRRLC meeting 
August 24, 2015 7 PM 
by telephone conference 
 
 The meeting was called to order by President Paul Briggs.  Also present and constituting 
a quorum were Renate Newman, Richard Drum, and Tom Robbins, as well as Secretary, 
Kathleen Whittenberger. 
 
 After a short discussion, the minutes of the Annual meeting of 7/18/2015 and YRRLC 
meetings of 7/18/2015 and 7/27/2015 were put forth for acceptance (Richie/Tom) and then 
approved by a majority.  They will be published on the LOA website. 
 
 All business being complete, the meeting was adjourned. 


